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Are you planning a large event or activity that has the potential 
to generate a large amount of plastics suitable for the Hefty® 
EnergyBags™, i.e. potato chip bags or candy wrappers? If 
so, contact the Office of Sustainability and we will work 
with you to provide large orange bags for your event. 

The Office of Sustainability will have a supply of 30- and 
55-gallon orange bags to be used during the events. The Office 
will work with organizers to determine the quantity of bags 
needed and any other logistics needed to handle the bags. 

Will your office or department be receiving a large amount of 
plastics suitable for the Hefty® EnergyBag™ program, such 
as packing peanuts, bubble wrap, or thin plastic wrappers? If 
so, contact the Office of Sustainability and we will work with 
you to provie large orange bags to collect the material.

The Office of Sustainability will have a supply of 30- and 
55-gallon orange bags available for use to collect large quantities 
of acceptable plastics that offices and departments aquire 
during the receipt of products. The Office will work with offices 
and departments to determine the amount and size of bags 
needed based on the materials being received in deliveries. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

The University of Nebraska does not discriminate based on race, color, ethnicity, national origin, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, 
disability, age, genetic information, veteran status, marital status, and/or political affiliation in its programs, activities, or employment. The University of 
Nebraska at Omaha is an AA/EEO/ADA institution. For questions, accommodations or assistance please call/contact Charlotte Russell, ADA/504 Coordinator 
(phone: 402.554.3490 or TTY 402.554.2978) or Anne Heimann, Director, Accessibility Services Center (phone: 402.554.2872). 

PLEASE NOTE: THIS PROGRAM IS DESIGNED TO RECOVER PLASTICS NOT ACCEPTED 
IN UNO’S CURRENT RECYCLING PROGRAM. PLEASE STILL PLACE ALL RECYCLABLE 
PLASTICS IN THE NEAREST RECYCLING RECEPTACLE.


